
Licensing Act 2003 - Notice of Application for a Full 
Variation to an existing Premises Licence 
 
Joseph Holt Ltd has made an application to Bolton Council for a variation to the 
premises licence for: 
Doffcocker Inn, 780 Chorley Old Road, Bolton, BL1 5QD 
 
The details of the variation applied for are as follows:  

• To extend the opening hours on Friday and Saturdays to 01:30 (an 
additional hour) 

 
• To extend the hours for the sale of alcohol and regulated 

entertainment on Fridays and Saturdays until 01:00 (an additional 
hour) 
 

• To remove and replace the existing Operating Schedule with that 
set out in the application.   

 

The application can be viewed at Bolton Council Licensing Team, Town 
Hall, Bolton, BL1 1RU between the hours of 9.00 a.m. and 4.30 p.m. on 
Monday to Friday inclusive. If you wish to inspect this application 
please contact the Licensing Team at licensing.unit@bolton.gov.uk  

Any representations to the Council regarding the application to be made 
during the period of 28 consecutive days starting with the day after the 
application was lodged with the Council. The last day for representations 
to be made is 7th February 2025. All representations must be made in 
writing and sent to the Licensing Team in writing or via email.  

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in 
connection with an application. On summary conviction, the 
maximum penalty for such an offence is an unlimited fine. 
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